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Date: 04 April 2025 
Reference: HRA2025/A420 
Tel: 01454 868000 

TO ALL RELEVANT PARTIES 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear All 
 

A420 TOG HILL, WICK 
MAJOR MAINTENANCE WORKS 1-31 MAY 2025 

 

I am writing to advise you about essential roadworks that are to be carried out on the A420 Tog Hill, Wick. 
(See attached plan of site. Area of resurfacing shown in red.) From the 1st May 2025, the road will be 
subject to major resurfacing works.  
 

The works will involve the planing off of the existing surface of the carriageway, some reconstruction works 
and the laying of a new surface. The work will start at 8.00pm and remain in place until approximately 
6.00am weekday nights. These works will create a significant amount of noise. 
 
For the duration of the works, the road will be completely closed and all traffic will be diverted around the 
area whilst the closures are in place. We will make every effort to ensure that access to properties and 
amenities fronting the site and whose only access is from the closed road, is kept available and the 
disruption to local residents is kept to a minimum. However, there may be periods of time when access to 
properties by vehicle will be unachievable, and for this, we apologise. Please note that adverse weather 
conditions or plant / delivery problems may affect these times and dates. 
 
Although alternative routes will be signposted whilst the works are in progress, it is possible that delays 
may occur on the surrounding network. Please watch the local press for any further news, but you are 
advised to avoid the area if possible for the duration of the works. South Gloucestershire Council 
apologises for any inconvenience caused by these essential works. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Jo Perry on the above telephone 
number. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Joanne Perry 
Engineer (Highway Maintenance) 
Street Care  
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